
 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Notice 
 

 

To: Interested Parties 
 

From: Tim Blair 
 

Date: February 15, 2023  
 

Subject: JRS Board Meeting 
 

 

A regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Judges’ Retirement System (JRS) is 

scheduled for Friday, March 31, 2023, at 10 a.m.  This meeting will be conducted by video 

conference from the JRS administrative office in Springfield, as permitted under 

subsection (e) of Section 7 of the Open Meetings Act (5 ILCS 120/7(e)). 

 

Public comments for the Board’s consideration may be emailed to tim.blair@srs.illinois.gov 

by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 30, 2023.  Submitted comments will be provided to Board 

members before the meeting and will be read into the record.  The JRS Public Comment 

Policy may be viewed at http://serweb1:8081/SRS/Judges/Board_jrs.htm. 

 

Members of the public may participate in the meeting by using the dial-in information 

below, and should email jeff.houch@srs.illinois.gov to register as a participant. 
 

Dial by Your Location 
 

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)   +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)  +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 

        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)   +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
 

Meeting ID: 850 6835 5835 
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